From: Cheryl Vaiknoras

To: General Information
Subject: Former Westwood View Elementary School
Date: Monday, May 26, 2025 8:11:05 PM

You don't often get email from cvaik@outlook.com. Learn why this is important

My name is Cheryl Vaiknoras, and I live at 2909 W 48th Terrace in Westwood. I have read
your email dated May 23, 2025 regarding the upcoming action needed by the City Council. I
believe we should go with option C and terminate immediately the Purchase Agreement with
the School District.

Thank you for the opportunity to respond.

Cheryl Vaiknoras
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